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May 19, 2022 

Falls Fireworks Cruise to Return this Season 
Niagara City Cruises will resume the popular evening cruise this weekend 

NIAGARA FALLS, Ont. — Fireworks over Niagara Falls are a sight to see.  

It’s even more memorable from the deck of a Niagara City Cruises catamaran at the base of the 
Horseshoe Falls. After a two-year hiatus because of pandemic restrictions, the stunning Falls Fireworks 
Cruise returns this weekend.  

“There are few experiences like that of seeing the Falls up close at night, with the sight of exploding 
fireworks over the brink,” says Mory DiMaurizio, Chief Operating Officer of Niagara City Cruises. “It makes 
for a magical outing in the mist that won't soon be forgotten.”  

Starting Saturday, May 21st, the Falls Fireworks Cruise will run every Saturday until June 11th. Weekend 
Falls Fireworks Cruises will run June 18th to 20th and June 25th to 27th. The cruise will run daily from June 
30th until Labour Day.  

The Falls Fireworks Cruise departs the Niagara City Cruises dock at 9:30 p.m. for the 40-minute tour. 
Tickets cost $43.25 for adults and $28.25 for children, plus applicable taxes.  

Niagara City Cruises is also extending the hours of its flagship Voyage to the Falls tour. The popular cruise 
is currently running every weekend — Friday through Monday — with the first cruise at 10 a.m. and the 
last departing the dock at 8 p.m. 

The Voyage to the Falls will resume its daily schedule starting June 1st. Tickets cost $32.74 per adult and 
$22.75 per child, plus applicable taxes..  

For tickets or more information, please visit niagaracitycruises.com. Follow Niagara City Cruises on 
Instagram @NiagaraCruises, Like it on Facebook and join the conversation with the hashtag #IntheMist. 

About Niagara City Cruises: 

Niagara City Cruises by Hornblower, the official Boat Tour operator for the Niagara Parks in Niagara Falls, 
Canada, is a subsidiary company of Hornblower Cruises and Events; a North American company based in 
San Francisco, California, with more than 100 vessels and 30 years of experience operating various types 
of marine services across the east and west coasts.	 As Canada’s most memorable visitor experience, the 
Niagara Falls boat tour operation hosts millions of visitors a year and since  its opening in 2014, Niagara 
City Cruises has welcomed more than 13 million visitors. 
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For more information, please call 

Stephen Murdoch 
Vice President, Public Relations – Enterprise 
Email: smurdoch@enterprisecanada.com 
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Mobile: 289-241-3997 
Office: 905-346-1232 

 

 


